From: Kevin Blair [mailto:akblair@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 12:39 PM

To: Reiley Beth

Subject: Strongly opposed to Senate Bill 748

Dear Committee,

| urge you to consider the very dark side of passing senate bill 748. When exceptions to land use
planning that address urban growth boundaries are compromised it paves the way for changes and
exceptions that will undermine the very intention behind land use planning laws. Oregon enjoys
bountiful beauty but it can be destroyed as we have seen in other states who are not beneficiaries of
wise land use planning laws. Our land use planning laws are exceptionally good as they stand. Do not be
a party to eroding their strength. Please do the right thing and defeat this sad, short term economic
assistance for forever damage to our state.

Ana Blair
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